
 

 

 

 

 

The President  

Pun Samaaj UK 

20 Fulwood Avenue  

Wembley  

Middlesex  

HA0 1LT  
 

8th July 2020  

Re: Donation to NHS– COVID-19 Emergency Appeal (£5,828.19) 

 

Dear President and all members of Pun Samaaj UK, 

I am writing to acknowledge that we have received your very generous donation in the amount of 

£5,828.19.  

As per your request, your donation will be restricted towards our NHS Charity Together-COVID-19 

Emergency Appeal, in support our frontline staff who are working tirelessly to manage this current 

climate.  

It is through the generosity of organisations such as Pun Samaaj UK that we are able to help 

hospitals and community services continue to deliver the best healthcare they can provide.  

We are truly grateful “Pun Samaaj UK” for your support during these tough times.  

On behalf of everyone here at LNWH Charity and LNWH NHS Trust, thank you once again to you 

and to the whole community of Pun Samaaj UK, for your unstinting contribution.  

If you have any questions, or would like to get in touch with, please do not hesitate to contact LNWH 

Charity on 020 8869 3375.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Geraldine Dammen Kombonglangi  

Trusts & Foundations Manager 

 


